
 

 

Nomination Practice and Backstopping 
 

May 4, 2017 
 
 
 
Similar to the advisory FEI issued last January, we request that all Marketers make best efforts to 

nominate in WINS no more than approximately 20% above expected group demand at the Interior, 

Lower Mainland and Columbia locations. Given Spectra is fully contracted, over-inflated nominations 

have been causing operational issues for FEI. 

In addition, if a Marketer is unable to bring on sufficient supply to meet group demand, back-stopping 

will be turned on for those groups. 

FEI will be monitoring all nominations to ensure compliance. Be aware that under the tariff, FEI has the 

right to amend nominations if deemed necessary, but we prefer not to take this approach and leave the 

responsibility to the Marketers to manage their business appropriately. 

 

Thank you and please do your best to comply. 

 
All information postings are located in the news flash section of our web site: 
http://www.fortisbc.com/NaturalGas/Business/ChoosingANaturalGasSupplier/TransportationServiceOpt
ion/TransportMarketersActivities/Pages/default.aspx 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at TransportationServices@fortisbc.com or call 
the Hotline at 604-592-7799. 
  
 
Thanks, 
 
Transportation Services 
FortisBC Energy Inc. 
604-592-7799 
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